
ATTEMPTS TO REACH a
negotiated settlement in the
health care sector job action
have been quashed by the

provincial government with back-to-
work legislation introduced late today.

Just before 6:00 pm, the government
tabled Bill 37, the Health Sector
(Facilities Subsector) Collective
Agreement Act.

Labour Minister Graham Bruce, intro-
ducing the imposed contract in the legis-
lature, said that wage reductions would
amount to 15 per cent and $200 million
over two years.

HEU provincial office is currently
reviewing copies of the act. It appears to
include deep cuts in compensation with
no employment security.
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